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THE ITALIAN HERITAGE LODGE #2517
Order Sons of italy in America





MARCH 2006
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

It doesn’t seem possible that a year has gone by so fast.  I hope that this next year will be a little slower.  It has been a pleasure serving as your president, and I want to thank all of the council members  for your support and cooperation.  Three members will be leaving the council: Victor Haburchak, Augie Taormina and Jo Esposito.  We will miss your input and thanks for a job well done.

We have many events coming up – the 25th anniversary celebration in November, the San Gennaro Festival in September and, of course, plan for the 2007 convention.  A lot to do and plan for.  All of these things will involve many volunteers and a good chance to get to know your lodge brothers and sisters better.

Casino Night was enjoyed by all who attended.  Kudos to John Asiello, Paul Agosta, Joe Onofrietti and Joe Saia for their “wheeling and dealing” and to Susan Agosta, “the barefoot bar maid” for keeping the glasses full.  David Asiello ended with the most money, but everyone went home with a prize.  Great gift certificates were donated by Paradiso, Villa Bella, Trottoria Da Franco, San Vito, Kilroys and Glory Days.  We need to remember to support these restaurants.  Casino Night has become an annual February event and a fun way for the lodge to make a little money.

The March 5 Installation Brunch will be the meeting for March so the next general membership meeting is April 8.  Our speaker will be Rosalind C. Hoagland, a teacher at NOVA and holder of several degrees in Art History and Appreciation.  She conducts travel seminars in Italy and other European countries.  I think this is something you will not want to miss.

Fraternally,

Dot
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FUTURE LODGE EVENTS


Sunday March 5
Installation of Officers

Brunch

Springfield Amer Legion
11AM


Saturday April 8
Lodge Meeting

Anniversary Celebration
at KofC

7PM


Saturday May 13
Lodge Meeting

Mother’s Day Celebration
at KofC

7PM


Saturday June 10
Lodge Meeting

Father’s Day Celebration
at KofC

7PM

LODGE OFFICERS RATIFIED/ELECTED FOR 2006
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LODGE NEWS

Anyone who can help set up the meeting room at the KofC on Saturday mornings prior to our lodge meeting, please  contact John Asiello or Joe Saia for details.

The LUNCH BUNCH will meet on Tuesday, Mar. 14 at the Old Country Buffet at noon.  Please RSVP to Dot. 

There is still time to apply for OSIA Virginia scholarships.  Applications and information can be obtained from Jo Nunnenkamp.  The deadline is May 2006.  She can be contacted at 703 476 4038.

If you need a ride to the meetings, give Dot a call at 703 978 8499.  We have a list of volunteers who will pick you up and deliver you back home.

MARCH BIRTHDAYS

Frank Mariano

Mar. 1

Josephine Lowe

Mar. 19

Herb Nunnenkamp

Mar. 5

Carol LaColla


Mar. 20

James Melisi


Mar 8

Paul Agosta III

Mar. 22

Leo Grandinetti

Mar.10

Frank Marino


Mar. 22

Rosalie Alligood

Mar 13

William McKaig

Mar. 22

Dolores Marcinkowski

Mar. 18
Luigi Pugnetti


Mar. 25
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MARCH ANNIVERSARIES


Matthew and Patricia Lopez

Mar 4


Gene and Kendra Swann

Mar. 19


Paul and Andrea Savoca

Mar. 22


Jerome and Ann Magri

Mar. 25

MORE BOWLING FUN!

[image: image3.wmf]On Feb. 19, lodge members enjoyed the second in a series of Sunday bowling events at BowlAmerica, Fairfax Circle.  Scores were modest, but incredibly, there was not a single gutter ball!  Clearly, Carlo Mignani was the most improved since he nearly doubled his score on the second game of the two played that day.  Once again, Marge Finocchiaro bowled the best.

If you would like to participate, mark your calendars for 4PM March 12 and April 30 and contact Dot Saia at 703 978 8499 or e-mail her at dmjcs@cox.net.  Non-playing cheerleaders are welcome also.

SEPTEMBER 30

SEPTEMBER 30

SEPTEMBER 30

This is the date for the San Gennaro Festival—the biggest Italian Festival the City of Alexandria has ever seen.  The combined efforts of the Italian Heritage, George Washington and Italia Mia Lodges will produce a day of fun beginning with a procession from St. Mary’s Church to Waterfront Park.  There will be vendors, music, entertainment, cannoli eating contests, beer and wine plus much more.  Mark your calendars NOW!

Any suggestions regarding the procession, entertainment , sponsors, concessions (Italian theme preferred), advertising etc. contact Bob Maida at 703 750 0080 or e-mail him at bob631@AOL.Com.
OMERO SABATINI’S THOUGHTS ON JUDGE ALITO’S CONFIRMATION

In a recent article for La Bandiera, Omero noted that with two Italian-Americans and five Roman Catholics on the Supreme Court (including, among the Roman Catholics, the two Italian-Americans and one African American), the Supreme Court reflects the changing face of America.

As far as Italian-Americans are concerned, what does it mean to have two of the very best among us to sit in judgment of what the Constitution  and lesser laws really mean to 300 million Americans?  To Omero, simply put, it means this: every nation, every country, every tribe, every ethnic group has its criminals, its police force and its judges, as well as its saints, intellectuals, scientists and the likes.  So we Italian-Americans, like any other group or nation, had, and still have our share of criminals – but also our share of all that is noble among people and in society.

From now on, therefore, let us “highly resolve” that we will no longer stand for misguided people to identify us with the criminals among us, but let us insist on being identified instead (though some of us may not measure up to it) with the likes of Alito, Scalia, former Attorney General Civiletti, the first Italian-American member of the cabinet, HEW Secretary Celebrezze,  Judge Sirica, Rodino, LaGuardia, Cuomo, Ferrarro, and so on ad infinitum until you could fill a medium-sized town’s telephone book.

St. Patrick’s Day

Happy St. Patrick’s Day to all our members and friends.  St. Patty’s day is well-celebrated in America as we all know.  It is a time for all of us to wear our green, drink green drinks, eat Irish stew and corned beef and have an Irish time of it as we just plain celebrate the occasion.

Dot Saia, President.

St. Joseph’s Day

Happy St. Joseph’s Day.  While the Irish celebrate St. Patrick’s Day on March 17, Italians celebrate St. Joseph’s Day on March 19 although it is not as widespread a celebration.  It is a big holiday in Italy and among Italians in America as well.  Many of us continue the tradition handed down by our ancestors and in some places a procession takes place.  There are novenas, dinners and, of course, special traditional foods such as zeppole d San Giuseppe from Calabria, braided bread and pasta con sirde from Sicily and St. Joseph’s crème puffs.  In many homes, if there is a Joseph or Josephine, the day is treated much like a birthday with special gifts for “Your Name Day.”  We should continue to preserve our heritage by honoring these traditions and honor our own special saint on March 19.  BUON ONOMASTICO A TUTTI, GIUSEPPE E GIUSEPPINI.

Dot Saia, President

STUDENT SUMMIT

The deadline for the Student Summit has been extended.  This is for high school seniors  and college freshmen and sophomores at the Fairview Park Marriott on March 17-19.  It is a great chance to gather with other Italian-American young people from across the country.  There are events planned in DC and a reception at the Italian Embassy.  The Grand Lodge of Virginia will sponsor a person from Virginia.  If your child or grandchild is interested, please contact Kathy Drummond at 703 368 5039.

PHOTOS OF LODGE EVENTS

Bob Maida has pictures of last year’s picnic, Italian festival, Christmas party and the recent Casino Night.  For a digital link to the photos, you can e-mail him at bob631@AOL.Com.  It appears that some of our members at our last meeting mistakenly took a few of the photos of the 2005 Christmas party thinking they were handouts.  They were meant for the lodge photo album.  Please return them to Laura Asiello at the next meeting so they can go in the album.

OFFICERS INSTALLATION BRUNCH MARCH 5

Place: 

American Legion Post #176


Time:

11:00AM Social Starts



6520 Amherst Ave.





11:30AM Brunch Syarts



Springfield, Va. 22150





12:45PM Ceremony Starts











1:30PM Ceremony Completed

Menu:

Scrambled Eggs

Bacon Strips


Sausage Links



Hash Brown Potatoes

Fruit Salad


Bagels, Muffins & Croissants



Sliced Beef


Baked Salmon


Ham and Potato Casserole



Steamed Broccoli

Green Salad


Rolls and Butter

Desserts:
Mini Cheesecakes, Lemon Bars and Pecan Bars

Beverages:
Orange and Tamato Juice, Coffee and Hot Tea

Bar Drinks:
Bloody Mary, Screw Driver, Soda, Champagne and Mimosa, Wine

Cost:

$22.00 Per Person and Children 10 and Under $10.50 (Includes Food, Tax and Gratuity)

DIRECTIONS TO AMERICAN LEGION HALL

From 395 North:






From 495:
South to Exit 169B – Old Keene Mill Rd.



Take 95 South Exit and follow directions 

Make immediate right off the ramp on Brandon Ave.


as if you were coming from 395 North

Make a left at first intersection, Bland St.

Second light is Amherst, make left and go over bridge


From Fairfax County Parkway:

Amer Legion is at the bottom of the bridge on right hand side










Take Backlick Rd. Exit and follow the










Directions as if you were coming from 395










South

From 395 South:

Go North to Backlick Rd. Exit, follow Backlick

Stay left when road forks and follow past Jennings Toyota on left

Amer Legion is next building on left hand side

Turn left into parking lot

Do not go over bridge

From Fairfax County Parkway
Take Backlick Exit and follow the directions above
 

From Springfield / Old Keene Mill Rd.
 

Follow Old Keene Mill and turn right on Springfield Ave. (just before the signs to 395 between Mobil station and the dentist building)
Follow straight ahead into American Legion parking lot
 

*New Springfield ramp also leads to this point









